March 3, 2014

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Grade 4 class will be participating in a program called Swim to Survive at the Southland Leisure Centre on March 11 & 12. The Field Studies are an important part of our Physical Education year and cover the “activity in an alternative environment” portion of our curriculum. The Swim to Survive program introduces the Grade 4 students to essential water safety skills.

The grade 4’s will be busing to the Southland Leisure Centre on March 11 & 12. They will be at Southland Leisure Centre from 9:30am – 2:45 pm. Students are required to bring proper swimming attire, towels and lunch.  

Please sign the accompanying “Informed Consent Form” and return by: Monday, March 10th 2014.

Schedule for Swimming:

Tuesday, March 11th 2014

4.2/4.4:  AM - Swim to Survive  


  PM - Organized Swim Games 

Wednesday, March 12th, 2014

4.1/4.3:  AM - Swim to Survive


  PM - Organized Swim Games

Thanks,

Mr. Schmeichel, Mrs. Bailey, Ms. Miklos, Ms. Zelt

(Connect Charter School PE Team)
